
REPORT ON “NUKKAD NATAK” 

 

Aids Awareness and Public Health Society under the aegis of Red Ribbon Club organized an event on 

“Nukkad Natak”, on February 07, 2023, in the college premises of PGGC-11. 

The main objective of the event was to spread awareness among the youth. Students of biotechnology 

honours, second year participated with great zeal and enthusiasm. They conveyed a powerful message 

through their performance. In a typical street play style, they moved in a circle clapping their hands before 

turning to their audience. They performed scenes that depicted the general attitude towards HIV patients and 

the psychological drama of stigmatization and discrimination. This unique exposure not only enlightened 

them on aspects of self-reliance and teamwork but sensitized the students to the misconception of how AIDS 

is spread. 

Principal Dr Sangam Kapoor appreciated and awarded the participants. 

  
  

  
  

  
  



  
 


